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Statement from Senator Jon Erpenbach on Anthem withdraw from Wisconsin ACA Marketplace. 
 
“From day one, Republicans in Wisconsin and nationally have done nothing but try to sabotage the 
Affordable Care Act.  Instead of trying to increase access to health insurance, they continue to put up 
road blocks.  Continued threats by the GOP to eliminate insurance subsidies for working families have 
been what the insurance industry itself has called the ‘single most destabilizing factor in the individual 
market.’”  
 
“Republicans have now created a great deal of uncertainty for the over 200,000 Wisconsinites who rely 
on the private market health insurance plans available because of the Affordable Care Act.  Taking 
health insurance away from 23 million Americans isn’t a better plan.” 
 

#end# 


